
Dear Ms. Sydney Krebsbach ,

We are very pleased to inform you that you have been selected to receive the Women’s Federation for

World Peace HerStory Award for your work which has stood out as exemplary of a life lived for the sake
of others.

The HerStory Award was created to uplift, encourage, and recognize the many unsung heroes in our

communities who prove that even with very little, women can and do accomplish extraordinary things in
the pursuit of peace. We would be honored to recognize you for your exemplary service to women,
children, families, and the community filled with love and compassion.

To present the award, we would like to invite you to a virtual awarding ceremony together with other

awardees and our WFWP leadership on Saturday, September 14 , 2024, 5:00 pm MT / 8:00 pm ET. As
part of the ceremony, each awardee will share briefly ( 6-7 minutes) about the unwritten story behind
your accomplishments, how you overcame obstacles, challenges, adversities and lessons learned from
your work to enrich others and to give them hope. Please prepare 3 main points you would like to
highlight from your journey. You are very welcome to invite any of your friends, family, or colleagues to
attend and celebrate your acceptance of this special award.

We will record the program to share with our WFWP USA networks via email and social media. The

recording will also be posted on our webpage for all the amazing HerStory awardees at
www.wfwp.us/herstory.

At your earliest convenience, please let us know if you accept the nomination and if you would be
available at the date and time mentioned above.

With warm wishes,

Kaeleigh Moffitt

President, WFWP USA

Vice President, WFWP International


